
Dear M1 Students, 
 
On January 9, 2019, you are scheduled to have a learning session on “The Basic 
Science of Patient Safety,” which is a component of the Vertically Integrated 
Curriculum on Quality and Patient Safety.  
 
Prior to this session, you will be required to complete three modules related to 
patient safety which have been developed by the Institute for Healthcare 
Improvement (IHI). These IHI modules are Patient Safety PS 101, PS 102 and PS 
103 (login instructions on the attachment).  
 
As proof of completion of the 3 modules, please send one email to Tina Calcagno 
(tcalcagno@luc.edu) with a snapshot of the final page of each module as 
attachments by January 9, 8:00am. 
 
Dr. Martin White looks forward to the January 9 in-class session which will be an 
opportunity to apply the content you learned in the IHI modules. 
 
Please note that failure to supply the proof of completion of modules PS 101, PS 
102 and PS 103 by January 9 will result in a “Concern” for the TCM 1 
Professionalism Competency. 
 
During the PCM1 small group session on January 9, students will view a video on 
a patient’s perspective of safety and medical error.  
 
Please contact us with any questions. 
 
Martin White, MD 
Assistant Director, Quality and Patient Safety VIC 
 
Theresa Kristopaitis, MD 
Director, Topics in Clinical Medicine 
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